
   Casual Dining Committee 

   Minutes of Wednesday October 30, 2024 

 

Meeting called to order at 10:30am by Chairman Reter. 

Quorum established:   Mary Reter, Jan Ulics, Bob Cobe, Diane Turcotte,                   
 Absent:   Sharon Ehrenfeld. 
Dining liaisons:   Pamela Evans and Marissa Larcom 

Grille issues:   

1. Associates should wear name tags.   Pamela and Marissa will start to 
 document who does not comply. 

2. Electric blackboard:   Use white markers; maybe move to new location. 

3. Pick-up seating is not being utilized enough.   Still congestion, 
 especially at specific busy times.   Maybe a notice in the weekly would 
 help.     

4. Store sandwiches need expiration/pull date.   But are selling quickly, so 
 this should not be a concern when purchasing. 

5. Oatmeal is not selling as well as expected.   Will be offered only on 
 Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 7:30 to 9:30am. 

6. Suggestions for new items (Grille and Sports Bar):   Potato Salad and 
 Wedge salad. 

7. Suggestion to install microphone for Staff when calling customer 
 names for dining and pickup orders. 

8. Suggestion to put laminated menus along ledge before cashier area so 
 people can decide what they wish to purchase to help with congestion. 

Sports Bar:   No new issues. 

November menus discussed for Grille and Sports Bar, will begin on 
November 4, 2024, have been distributed to residents, and will be available 
in Grille before. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:18am. 

November meeting canceled. 

Next meeting Wednesday December 18, 2024, 4th Floor Club Rm, 10:30am 

Respectfully submitted,   Jan Ulics, Secretary 

 

 


